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Minutes of the July 22, 2010 Meeting 
 
 
The meeting was called to order by the Secretary at 10:00 a.m. in the Sisson House. 
 
Present were Dirk Brouwer, Secretary; Ron Cross, Chairman; John Harold, Vice-
Chairman; and Kevin Linehan, General Registrar.  
 
The Secretary opened the meeting.  
 
The minutes from the June 30th meeting were approved. 
 
The Registrar reported on his discussions with the Chief of Police regarding parking 
enforcement at polling places. The Chief recommended that Police Volunteers assist with 
enforcement. Letters will be written to Party Chairs in the City requesting their 
assistance. Parking regulations will be disseminated via local media. The need for an 
ordinance will be evaluated during coming elections. 
 
The report of the Joint Legislative Audit and Review Commission on post election audits 
of voting machines was discussed. To emphasize the auditability of WinVote equipment, 
audits on selected machines will be conducted during the test election preceding 
scheduled elections and also after the election. The Northern Virginia chair of the 
Virginia Electoral Board Association will be contacted to explore responses to the report.  
 
The Board will request that Summaries of the Constitutional Amendments on the 
November Ballot be published in the City Scene. 
 
Two Officer of Election applications were rejected. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 11:23 a.m. 

 
 
 
 
 
___________________________ 
Dirk Brouwer 
Secretary 
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